Report on Sir Walter Raleigh Community Pub

Business continues well. During the school holidays there will be food served at lunchtimes on
a Monday and Tuesday as there will be more visitors to the area.

Special events continue to be well attended unless they come up against England playing in the
Euros!!

AGM was postponed because the Auditor had not finished with the accounts in time. It will be
held after the summer holidays.



